
 

 
 
Our Ref:  SEB/MBE 
 
25th September 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

EXCELLENCE EVENING 

THURSDAY 27th NOVEMBER 2025 
 

We are thrilled to invite you to our prestigious annual Excellence Evening; a celebration of academic achievement 
and personal growth.  This special event honours the hard work, perseverance and success of our pupils who have 
completed their GCSEs.  It's a momentous occasion where we come together as a school community to recognise 
the incredible journey our students have undertaken and the bright futures that lie ahead of them.  The evening 
promises to be a memorable experience filled with pride, reflection and inspiration as we formally present our 
students with their well-earned GCSE certificates.   
 
Event Details: 
 Date: Thursday 27th November 2025 
 Time: 6.30pm – 8.00pm 
 Venue: Main Hall 
 Dress Code: Smart Casual 
 
This evening provides an excellent opportunity for you to be part of a truly special celebration.  You will have the 
chance to witness your child collect their GCSE certificates, tangible proof of their hard work and dedication over 
the past years.  As your child receives their certificates, you'll be able to share in the joy and pride of their academic 
accomplishments.   
 
This is a formal evening so please wear smart casual attire.  Refreshments will be served in the Hatfield house base 
after the ceremony and drinks will be served upon arrival.   
 
We are incredibly proud of our students' hard work and dedication and we look forward to acknowledging their 
success with you.   
 
Please RSVP by Monday 10th November 2025 by completing the attached form through this link 
https://forms.office.com/e/xj5r1Qt7M8 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this special event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr S Ebbs  
Assistant Headteacher:  KS4 Progress & Outcomes 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/xj5r1Qt7M8

